Dear Clerks
please include the following correspondence regarding Agenda item 4.1 for the Mar26

Council meeting.

Dear Councilors and Mayor Guthrie.
| fully support and agree with the reasons given by the Hamilton Mayors office in his
letter to Premier Ford to end the gas line subsidy.

That the City of Hamilton expresses its support for the decision of the Ontario Energy
Board to end the gas pipeline subsidy and requests that the Ontario Government allow
the decision to stand; "

I hope that the City of Guelph sends a similar request to the Province.
Thanks
Mike Darmon

Guelph





